
May 2021 Newsletter
Phone

760-951-0006
Address

26540 Vista Rd. Helendale
Our Lobby is Open 

Monday – Friday 8 am – 5:30 pm

SENIOR CENTER NEW LOCATION 
The Helendale CSD would like to welcome Helendale Senior Outreach to their new location at the Community
Center – 26540 Vista Rd. Suite C! When the Helendale Senior Outreach approached the District to use the
Community Center, the CSD was happy to offer the space. The Senior Center will be open starting June 7th on
Monday’s, Tuesday’s, Thursday’s and Friday’s from 10 am to 2 pm. For more information about activities at the
Senior Center please contact Georgia Ritchie at (760) 243-5690.

Board Meetings
May 6 & 20 at 6:30 pm

Park & Rec Meeting 
May 11 at 3:00 pm

Office Closure 
May 31

Report Illegal Marijuana Grows 

The District has been actively
working with the San Bernardino
County Sheriff’s Department to
identify illegal marijuana grows in
our area.

You can report grows to:
Narcotics Unit: 909-387-8400
Email: NARC-MET@sbcsd.org
We Tip Hotline at 1-800-473-7847
or 1-800-782-7463
Online at www.wetip.com

Please provide the address or GPS
coordinates of any grows.

2021 CONCERTS IN THE PARK
Helendale CSD’s Concerts in the Park will return in 2021 with four
concerts. The first concert will be held on June 19th with Back to the 80’s
playing a mix of your favorite tunes from the 1980’s. The concerts will
be held from 6 to 9 pm at the Helendale Community Park at 15425 Wild
Rd. There will be food trucks, activities for kids and families, and great
music. Be sure to bring a blanket or chair as no seating will be provided
at this event. Please note all State and County COVID-19 guidance will
be followed at this event.

June 19 – Back to the 80’s (Pop and rock)
July 10 – Woodie and the Longboards/ Heartache Tonight (A Tribute to
the Beach Boys and Surf Music and the Eagles)
August 14 – To be determined
September 11 – Highway 91 (Country)
On September 11th we will have a special 9/11 celebration and
fireworks.

EVENT SPONSORS
We would like to thank our amazing sponsors for helping make the 2021
Concerts in the Park series possible: Burrtec Waste, Grid Iron Pizza, High
Desert Underground, Ultimate Internet Access (UIA), Yeghoian Paving
and Grading, Professional Realty, and Nobel Systems.

The Senior Center is open to everyone ages 55 and up. In addition to comradery
and fellowship, the Helendale Senior Center offers a variety of programs and
services including:

• Cards and board games
• Puzzles 
• Texas Hold’em (Wednesday’s)
• Potluck & Bingo (monthly)
• Wii Bowling Wednesday’s

• Monthly Birthday Party 
• Meals on Wheels 
• Informative Seminars 
• Informational Resources
• and so much more!

http://www.wetip.com/


Recycle Right! 
Place these types of materials in your recycling
container.

✔ Aerosol cans (completely empty) 
✔ Aluminum cans 
✔ Brochures 
✔ Cardboard 
✔ Cartons 
✔ Cereal boxes (no wax paper lining) 
✔ Computer paper 
✔ Coupons 
✔ Envelopes 
✔ Glass bottles & jars 
✔ Glass cosmetic bottles 
✔ Junk mail 
✔ Laundry bottles 
✔Magazines/catalogs 
✔ Newspaper 
✔ Paper 
✔ Paper tubes 
✔ Plastic containers 
✔ Plastic milk jugs 
✔ Tin cans 
✔ Tissue boxes 
✔Wrapping paper 

Helendale Thrift Store

Farmers Market 
The market is open every Wednesday
from 3 pm to 7 pm rain or shine. There
are a variety of vendors with
everything from fresh fruits and
vegetables to bread, honey, seafood,
salsa, baked goods, and so much
more.

Every week we have artisan crafts,
delicious homemade food and several
food trucks to choose from! We accept
EBT and P-EBT. The Helendale Farmers
Market was awarded a Market Match
grant and are able to offer up to a $10
match on all EBT and P-EBT purchases
in free fruits and vegetables.

Monthly Blood Drive
The blood supply in the
U.S. is critically low.
That’s why it is more
important than ever to
consider donating
blood.

Helendale CSD has
teamed up with
LifeStream Blood Bank
to hold monthly blood
drives at the CSD
Community Center.
The blood drives will
be held from 10 am to
4:00 pm on the last
Tuesday of every
month.

Check for a leaky toilet –
place a few drops of food 
coloring in the tank of the 
toilet, do not flush the 
toilet for at least 15 
minutes. If the water in 
the toilet shows from the 
food coloring, you have a 
leak. 
Check the overflow pipe 
and the flapper valve, one 
or both may need to be 
replaced.
After making the repairs, 
do the test again to 
ensure the leak has been 
fixed! 

Hours:
Monday – Saturday
11:00 am – 5:00 pm

Please drop off your
donations during

normal business hours. 
See cashier for tax 

deductible donation 
receipt!
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